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 The meeting was hosted by the Suffolk RIC in close coordination with NASTECH. 
   
Keynote speaker presentation:  Linnette Attai of PlayWell, LLC, a compliance consulting firm.  She a 
Virtual Chief Privacy Office and Data Protection Officer, and author of the book “



   
Questions and observations/challenges were discussed within the group:  
   
1)     Zoom “bombing” and hacking  
2)     Teachers are bombarded with offers of all sorts of free programing to help with their remote 

lessons.  It’s important to make sure they are using good practices and following your privacy 
standards. We still need to get privacy agreements/signed contracts.  

3)     Can video recordings be shared and while protecting student PII?  Yes, record with cameras off 
and no student names, but it can be tricky on a video conference tool.  It’s important to securely 
store the videos. How can you allow students to view the videos, but not to share them outside 
of the group?  

4)     Try to lead teachers to be selective about requesting new apps or products.  We don’t know how 
long this will last, and you need to use best practices to make sure they are following Ed Law 2-d.  

5)     Discussed the importance of having a conversation with teachers about the larger environment 
that we are now operating in and how it applies to Ed Law 2-d.  Create guidelines for your 
teachers, build a larger assessment process, build the flow chart for what you expect when it 
comes to technology tools, and help them to understand why it matters.  

6)     Discussed the need to manage devices that are lent out to students and what steps can be taken 
to ensure they are maintained and PII is kept private  

7)     Centralization is key – if too many people can purchase software products without anyone’s 
knowledge there could be potential breaches or issues.   

8)     Never let a good crisis go to waste. This pandemic can be a good time to make changes and 
establish policies and meaningful, impactful rules and guidelines that will serve you really 
well now and for the future.  People are more inclined to understand that change is needed 
when they are in a crisis. There is opportunity for improvement here. 



The services are broken down into three different areas. Model Schools has a live-learning schedule 
of webinars, a website of curated resources along with a video hub and tutorials, and is 
also providing virtual in-district support. The live training calendar is online 
at www.nassauboces.org/modelschools. We are scaling back slightly now so that we can devote 



solutions.  https://covid19edtechguidance.com/video-conferencing-tools-in-the-age-of-remote-
learning-privacy-considerations-for-new-technologies/     
   
From Linnette Attai 


